
FEDERAL EXECUTIVE ORDER 13693 PLANNING FOR FEDERAL 
SUSTAINABILITY IN THE NEXT DECADE – WATER RESOURCE MANAGEMENT 
WORKGROUP MEETING 
 
February 24, 2016 – 9:30 – 11:00 am 
 
Denver Federal Center, GSA Building 41 First Floor, Lakewood, CO 
 
Executive Order 13693, Planning for Federal Sustainability in the Next Decade calls on federal 
agencies to reduce water use from FY07 baselines by 36% by FY25 in the areas of potable water 
consumption, collecting and utilizing building and facility water balance data, reducing agency 
industrial, landscaping and agricultural water consumption and installing appropriate green 
infrastructure features on federally owned property to help with stormwater and wastewater 
management.  
 
GSA and EPA invite all federal, state and local agencies, NGO’s, and interested parties to the 
first meeting of the water resource management workgroup to learn of current programs, discuss 
challenges and identify potential collaborative efforts to meet the requirements of the EO. 
 
The Executive Order may be found at: http://www.fedcenter.gov/programs/co13693 
 
If you are not in the Denver metro area and would like to participate, join us by connecting via 
the URL https://meet.gsa.gov/r4nb8agv5wh/  1-866-928-2008 code 421295 
 
RSVP by COB February 23, 2016 to Mary Byrne, 303-312-6491, byrne.mary@epa.gov, Lisa 
Haskins, 303-236-2414, lisa.haskins@gsa.gov 
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